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It’s time to take action:  have you completed the survey to have 
your say? 
PSA members in ADHC have been fighting the privatisation of disability services 
by placing bans on tasks relating to the transfer to the private sector. We 
commend members for staying strong in this fight by following their union’s 
direction. 

You are under attack, are you ready to take action? 
But now it’s time to escalate! Take this short survey to let us know what you are 
prepared to do to fight for your jobs, conditions and the service you provide to 
people with disability. 

To read about the detail of what is happening in Home Care and what could 

happen to you, read this bulletin to Home Care members HERE 

You can get a full list of current bans in ADHC HERE 

If you have any questions about this bulletin please email: 

FACSOrganising@psa.asn.au

If you are being harassed or pressured because of the bans, 
please immediately ring the PSA’s member support centre on 

1300 772 679 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/ADHC_Action
http://psa.asn.au/home-care-service-update/
http://psa.asn.au/wp-content/uploads/2015/07/ADHC-Bans-factsheet-31-July-2015.pdf
https://www.facebook.com/PublicServiceAssociationOfNsw
https://twitter.com/psansw
https://twitter.com/psansw
https://membership.psa.asn.au/join/
http://psa.asn.au/defending-public-services/
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